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On June 17, 2016, Bill C-141 came into force, creating a federal regulatory framework for medical assistance in dying (“MAID”) under

the newly enacted subsection 241.2 of the Criminal Code2 (the “Code”). Bill C-14 has important implications for regulators, medical

practitioners, nurse practitioners, and individuals seeking MAID. The government’s recently introduced legislation raises multiple

issues for individuals seeking MAID. In particular, individuals and their families should be aware of the following issues from an estates

law perspective: (i) requirements regarding bequests to witnesses; (ii) requirements regarding bequests to medical practitioners; (iii)

capacity issues and the prohibition of advanced directives; (iv) requirements regarding disability and the reasonable foreseeability of

death; (v) the prohibition of directives of mature minors; (vi) the refusal of medical practitioners to provide MAID; and (vii) the

implications of Bill C-14 on life insurance policies.

 

 For more information or inquiries:

 

Megan Mah

Toronto

416.947.5098

Email:

mmah@weirfoulds.com

Megan Mah has a diverse practice that focuses on human rights, employment, civil litigation, administrative and

constitutional law.

  

 www.weirfoulds.com

Toronto Office

4100 – 66 Wellington Street West

PO Box 35, TD Bank Tower

Toronto, ON M5K 1B7

Tel: 416.365.1110

Fax: 416.365.1876

Oakville Office

1320 Cornwall Rd., Suite 201

Oakville, ON L6J 7W5

Tel: 416.365.1110

Fax: 905.829.2035

 

© 2024 WeirFoulds LLP

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

